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What’s Happening in…��3rd Grade


We’ve finished our engineering unit on cleaning up oil spills.  Students did a nice job on their final presentations!  For those continuing onto ELA, we have begun our Poetry unit.  Students participated in a gallery walk to read and respond to a variety of poems, and we are beginning to explore poetry through stations, including illustrating, using music, and observing nature, just to name a few.��4th Grade


We’ve finished our engineering unit with Lego Mindstorms.  Students shared their progress of attempting to solve one of the design challenges with their robots.  They learned a lot through the E.D.P.!  For those continuing onto ELA, we have begun our Shakespeare for Kids unit.  Students did an online scavenger hunt to find information about William Shakespeare, and are beginning to explore how he used puns in his writing.  Throughout this unit, students will learn about the language of Shakespeare and will do a bit of acting/performing!��5th Grade


Students have presented their progress throughout this Passion Project.  They have truly demonstrated their growth as learners throughout the process.  Some students may choose to continue working on their passions beyond the completion of our engineering unit.  For those continuing onto the ELA cycle, we have begun our TED Talks public speaking unit.  Students have viewed several videos to evaluate TED Talk speakers, and we have begun formulating possible speaking topics for their final speeches.  Some students may choose to speak about their Passion Projects!
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 G&T Summer Opportunities


�I’ve posted on my website a �list of summer opportunities �for our G&T students in New Jersey.  I hope you take advantage of some of them!
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Mrs. Kohlhepp’s G&T Newsletter





















































3rd-5th graders in G&T are currently learning…�


3rd Grade – �Poetry





4th Grade – �Shakespeare for Kids





5th Grade - �TED Talks �(Public Speaking) 











* Contact Info*�


�


�


Mrs. Kohlhepp’s Email:�


� HYPERLINK "mailto:kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us" ��kathryn.kohlhepp@edison.k12.nj.us�


�


 Mrs. K’s schedule:�


  Mon.-Wed. – John Marshall


  Thurs.-Fri. – Woodbrook 


 








Upcoming Events


G&T Assessment Rubrics for Engineering just went out via the parent portal.  If you did not receive it, let me know ASAP!





All G&T classes will be CANCELED during the weeks of April 4-8 and April 11-15 due to spring testing.�











G&T Website:  http://mrskohlheppgt.weebly.com








